
 

 
Memorandum 19-051 

 

TO:  KATIE KOESTER, CITY MANAGER 

FROM:  CAREY MEYER, PW DIRECTOR  

DATE:  MAY 8, 2019 

SUBJECT: AWARD OF CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT EAST END ROAD/RONDA STREET WATER 
   MAIN CROSSING 

 

The Homer City Council passed Resolutions 18-009(S) and 18-039; and Ordinance 18-10 which 
authorized utilizing remaining ADEC Municipal Matching Grant funds to complete the design and 
construction of various water distribution/storage improvements. The projects are funded through 
the ADEC Municipal Matching Grant program (70% grant/30% City) with the City’s match financed 
through the low interest State Revolving Loan Program. 
 

On May 2, 2019, bids were received for one of these projects; the East End Road/Ronda Street Water 
Main Crossing project. The project was advertised in the Homer News on April 4 and 11 and in the 
Peninsula Clarion on April 6, 2019.  Competitive bidding was completed in accordance with the City’s 
procurement regulations. 
 

One responsive bid was received from qualified firms.  The bid results were evaluated and the 
results are as follows. 
 

Responsive Bidder’s Names          Amount 
East Road Services, Inc.    $    162,025.00 
 
Engineer’s Estimate     $    153,482.30 
 

The City’s 5% local bidder’s preference does apply to this award.  
 

The low bid is within the overall project budget approved by the City Council. Public Works expects 
the work to commence in June and be completed by September, 2019. 
 

Recommendation: 
 

City Council pass a resolution awarding the construction contract for the East End Road/Ronda Street 
Water Main Crossing project in the amount of $162,025 to East Road Services, Inc., Homer, Alaska and 
authorize the authorize the City Manager to execute all appropriate documents necessary to 
complete this project.   Fiscal Note – 215-0006  
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